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 The Harvey Public Schools Back to School Parade is complete.  It was a great 

day of fun, as we celebrated with our families. 

 

 Community Education will be working with the Ministers Conference on the 

Annual Educational Summit on September 27, 2013 from 8:30am-2:00.  Ms. 

Bolton has been working with the LAN (Local Area Network) and Family Guidance 

Center of Harvey as partners on this event.  The Conference will be held at Harvey 

Community Center.   

 

 Community Education has developed a relationship with Aunt Martha’s Youth 

Service Center and DCFS to work together to help recruit foster families for the 

surrounding Harvey Area.  Ms. Bolton has been working with Licensing Specialist 

Deiridia Hester to help kick off an event to allow parents in stable homes to care for 

children in Home –of Relative, Specialized and SASSY foster care programs.   

 

 Ms. Bolton is working with Dick Fleischer of Schools Count Corp on the building 

of the playground for the Lowell Longfellow School. 
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